
Dike, Darlene 

From: Margaret Richardson 
Sent: 02 September 2014 0915 
To: Planning 
Cc garden macqueen 
Subject: 136 Camden High Street, NW1 OLU, Application ref 2014/4061/P 

For the attention of Tessa Craig. 

Dear Tessa, 

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. 

We do not object to this application. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC, 
31 Oval Road, 
London NVV1 TEA 


